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In the medium and long term, we continue to explore potential weather-activated signage at 

Fishtrap Canyon, possible sightline improvements and minor realignments along the corridor 

and the potential addition of a commercial vehicle pull out and southbound passing lane south of 

Barriere. These improvements are being prioritized based on available funding. 

 

Your letter mentioned commercial vehicle safety. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve  
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